
Westwood Walk 
Next week is our 10th Annual Westwood Walk.  We have started collecting envelops 
and will do so until Thursday morning at 8:30 am.  All donations collected will be 
tallied and the top 3 earning classes will win a party.  Students collecting over $75 
will be eligible for additional prizes.  Check out our Facebook page for more details! 
• The first WG Parent Support Meeting will be held on October 18 at 7 pm at the 
board office.  The topic is Autism, acceptance of differences, college readiness, & 
district updates.  Guest speaker is David Petrovic.• Box Tops collection will start on 
Monday.  Please send those in, your child’s class will be eligible to win a class party 
sponsored by PTO. • Spirit Days for next week:  Mixed Up Monday, Dress Up 
Tuesday, Sporty Wednesday, Walk Thursday and School Spirit Friday.

Wed. Sept. 26  
At 7pm in the 

Westwood library.  
Face painting 

training afterwards. 

Box Tops 
Competition starts 

next week.  Top 
earning classes get 

a party! 

Surprise Guest 
Look for our special 

guest at the 
Westwood Walk on 

Thursday! 

CONGRATULATIONS! 
Mrs. Trovato’s first grade 
class is currently in the 

lead with $225.  
Congratulations!
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SAVE THE DATE 

The Pumpkin Social is 
fast approaching.  Save 

the date for Friday, 
October 19th.

2
RECESS WALKING 

Starting Monday, 
students can earn 

prizes (pins in picture) 
for participation.
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 SEPTEMBER 21, 2018

PTO Update 
https://westwoodpto.org

https://westwoodpto.org
https://westwoodpto.org

